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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal (Google Docs) <d+MTAzNzY3NjkzNTI4ODM2ODQ1MTIw-

MTA1OTg5NTA3NDc1MDgzMDE1ODE1@docs.google.com>


Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 2:48 PM


To: evan.sawyer@noaa.gov


Subject: 20181116_ROC Prop... - It would make interpretation of the f...


J. Stuart - NOAA Federal added a comment to 20181116_ROC Proposed Action_NOAA_(internal)


J. Stuart - NOAA Federal


It would make interpretation of the following table easier if the terms were explained, in particular why the apparent


number of contracts between the two table are different (division vs. contractors), and what exactly is the base and


project delivery amounts - assuming these are the water right volumes for the individual districts plus whatever amount


the CVP is supposed to deliver.....or is it something else?
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